Article in Speen and North Dean News about a donation by Princes Risborough Rotary Club

THE PRINCES RISBOROUGH ROTARY CLUB

WE NEED YOUR HELP - HAVE YOU CONSIDERED GETTING INVOLVED IN YOUR COMMUNITY?

I'm Trudi Scrivener, a local woman living in Speen with my family. I'm a working mum and | run a company
that provides care to people in their own home. My job is super busy but I've always been interested in
giving back in other ways than just through my work. | joined Rotary because being part of my local
community and supporting people at a grass roots level is important to me. Rotary allows me to get
involved, get to know people in the area and really make a difference.

Throughout the last year our Rotary Club has supported over 30 charities and provided over £35,000 of
funding to organisations that are doing amazing work. In the past we have supported the Speen
Playground and Helping Hospices Funds.

Rotary is a great way to network professionally, to meet other like-minded people and to get involved as
much as you are able. We are a flexible, friendly club and that means you can put as much time in as you
can but equally if your work is busy you can just do what you are able to.

Why not get in touch for an informal chat about getting involved by calling Trudi, on 07825 004991
or email trudi@ashridgehomecare.co.uk
or go to our Club website rcpr.org.uk and select “Contact”;
If you would like to make a donation to the Club Charity Fund, you can do so by going to:
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/rotaryclubofprincesrisborough




